
Hayden Peak School Community Council Meeting January 14, 2022

In attendance: Tina Lyon, Jennifer Fisher, Cathryn Ford, Erik Best, Bruce Collins, Amy Wilde,

Christine McKnight, Pamela Broadhead

1. Safe Walk Routes – The routes will remain the same. Most of the discussion focused on

route #1 and whether students living north of the school should walk on the east or

west side of Grizzly Way toward 7800 South. The city has determined that the safest

route is to have them walk on the west side. However, some of our students as well as

older students still cross 7800 S on the east side of Grizzly Way without a crossing guard.

a. Ms. Ford will submit the same routes with the following concerns:

i. Students are continuing to cross 7800 S on both the east and west sides

of Grizzly Way.

ii. There is no school zone on 7800 S as it crosses 4800 W

b. Possible Actions to take:

i. Continue to educate the school community about safer routes

1. Mark the separate routes on separate maps and distribute to the

school families

2. Emphasize that it is safest to cross 7800 S with the crossing guards

3. Mark the safest routes on the sidewalk using chalk or paint – this

could be a possible Eagle Project

4. Encourage those who can to use the west drop off lane only to

decrease the number of cars needing to turn left from Hayden

Peak Drive onto Grizzly Way.

2. Erik Best motioned to approve the minutes from our November Meeting. This was

seconded by Bruce Collins. The minutes were approved.

3. Community Service Day to be tabled – we currently don’t have the resources to do this

on a large scale this year. We hope to do something in the future, possibly next fall. Also,

school staff are thinking of holding an outdoor celebration for families this spring, and a

small service component could possibly be included.

4. Bruce Collins asked how snow removal is handled at the school. The District as well as a

school employee does most of this, contracting with other companies as needed. During

the last storm, the school employee was sick.

Next Meeting: April 1


